learn & Play Newsletter







November News

What a wonderful month we have been having so far. We began to learn about our community and all of the community members that we have like our local policeman, firefighters, dentists, teachers etc. This month we are working on scissor cutting and gluing. The children may come home with crafts that will showcase their cutting skills. We are working on how to hold the scissors with our worker hand and the paper with our helper hand. The children are enjoying using scissors and we will continue to encourage their work and support wherever needed.

We are also working on independence, we are working on getting the children to take off/put on their coats, change their shoes and grabbing their snacks. We ask that you support this independence, this will better prepare them for independence and school in the future. We will always help but we will also encourage that they try on their own first. Snack time has been a wonderful time for the children to engage in meaningful conversations. In order to encourage their communication skills, we are asking that you send your child with more than one snack, our snack time can range from 15-25 min and if your child finishes their snack early they often miss the opportunity for conversing and some are still hungry. If you need some ideas on snack time please send us a message.



Things Needed

- Now that the weather is changing please send your child to school with snowpants, mittens/gloves, hat and winter boots. We would like to try and go outside.
- Spare Clothes Accidents happen and its easier to have a set of spare clothes that live at the school just in case.
- Indoor shoes labelled with your child's name on them.
- PreAuhtorized Debit or Credit Card authorization form
- Copy of Conditional Approval of Subsidy.

Important Info/Dates

- December 20-21 Pyjama Pary
- December 20/21 Last day of Classes
- December 22 January 6 Christmas/Winter Break

RSV, Cold & Flu are going around. We are asking that if your child has symptoms to please either keep them home or contact Mrs. Rosa to discuss and make a decision. Thank you to those that have been keeping your children home, we really appreciate it.

If your child is staying home please message Mrs. Rosa to let her know that your child will be absent and the reason for their absence as AHS and licensing requires this information.

If you have any questions please contact us with Bloomz or 587-353-7295 or via email at rosangela@learnandplaypreschoolacademy.com

